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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

8/1 

Return to school 

Tuesday 

9/1 

 

Wednesday 

10/1 

Y3 swimming 

Thursday 

11/1 

After School Aerobics 

(years 1 and 2) 

Friday 

12/1 

Celebration  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH AND JUMPER:  

The children all enjoyed their Christmas 

lunch this week. We had some fantastic 

Christmas jumpers on show too! 

21th December 2017 

Spread a little Christmas JOY! 

A big thank you to Year 3 who sang 

beautifully and spread JOY to the 

elderly residents around Morpeth 

this week and the Y3/4 choir for 

their singing at the Millennium Green 

too! 

 

 

 

Jan 8th—12th Statement to live by : I will use my  
gifts to help others.  

N Natalia 

R Lacey 

1 Ayla 

2 Edith & Bethany 

3 Lacey & Joseph 

4 Whole Class 

N Zenovia  

R Noah 

1 Jacob 

2 Jack B 

3 Ben B 

4 Brid & Emily-Rose 

Thank you for all your support this term. It has been very busy but as a school 

we have achieved some fantastic things. We hope that everyone in our school 

community has a happy and holy Christmas.  

NATIVITY Y1-Y4: Thank you to all the family members who came to support the 

children in ‘Lights, Camel, Action’. I was lucky enough to be given some fantastic 

compliments about the children in person and on Class Dojo and also recognising the 

hard work of the staff involved.  As parents you should be incredibly proud of your 

child’s efforts. 

SCHOOL MASS: Thank you to everyone who  celebrated Mass with us today. It was 

lovely to see the church full of people gathering in anticipation of the coming birth of 

Jesus. Hopefully you will make it back to St Robert’s over the Christmas period.  

RAINBOWS: Thank you to the parents who have informed the office that they 

would like their child to be involved in the Rainbows groups in the new year. If you are 

interested in your child being part of this programme please contact the school 

office by the end of term or early in the new year.   

CHRISTMAS CARDS: Thank you to Year 3 for sending Christmas cards to the 

homeless who are part of the Emmaus project in South Shields. It is fantastic that 

our children recognise how they can make a different to the lives of others.  

A SHEPHERD WATCHING HIS FLOCK!: Can you spot Mr Sutcliffe in the image of 

the Nativity? Some of you eagle-eyed parents spotted it on Class Dojo last week. I 

was dressed as a shepherd as a forfeit for your fantastic efforts raising 88 

shoeboxes this year for 

the Samaritan Purse 

Charity. Mrs Thorne is 

very clever with our 

green screen technology! 
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